
 

 

 
Memorandum No. 18-99 

 

 DATE:   September 5, 2018  

  TO:   Otis Thomas, Purchasing Director, Jill Press         

  
  FROM:     Tammy Good, PMP, Project Manager III                 
 

SUBJECT:  Kester Park New Restroom/Concession Renovation – Bid Award 
Recommendation 

  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
On August 28, 2018 bids were opened for the above referenced project. The lowest 
bidder is C. Squared Construction Management, in the amount of $334,010.00. 
 
It is my recommendation to award this contract which consists of constructing a new 
restroom, renovating the existing concession building, reroofing the existing gazebo, 
and asphalt parking lot renovations, to the lowest bidder, C. Squared Construction 
Management, in the total amount of $334,010.00. 
 
C. Squared Construction Management has performed previous projects for the City of 
Pompano with acceptable results, as such no further reference checks were performed. 
 
The signed Bid Award Recommendation (BAR) form is attached. Please prepare an 
agenda package for inclusion to be presented to City Commission for approval at the 
next available meeting. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at extension 5512. 
 
 
 
 
 
  


